
COMMENT LETTER

March 4, 2025

ICI Comment Letter in Support of
Approving the FS Co-Investment
Application
The Investment Company Institute submitted a letter in support of approving the
application before the Securities and Exchange Commission filed by FS Credit Opportunities
Corp., et. al, on February 21, 2025, relating to co-investment exemptive relief (“FS Co-
Investment Application”).

Read more in the comment letter.
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